
Harden Primary School PTFA presents 

Friday 1st December 2023 

Are you ready to kick-start Christmas elf style? Get you elf run-

ning shoes on for this year’s PTFA Christmas fundraiser. This 

whole school event is for all children to take part in a series of  

Christmas sporty activities. Each year we try to vary the activi-

ties but we will be bringing back a few favourites from last 

year such as the photo booth, sleigh race and snow disco! 

All children will participate during the afternoon and the event 

will be run by school staff and the PTFA volunteers. There is a 

suggested donation per elf (child) of £3. All of the elves will 

receive a cake and an elf hat for taking part.  We want the children 

to have lots of fun whilst also raising money for school. All money 

raised from the event will go towards something special for the 

children such as performing arts workshops or a theatre company 

performance in school. The exact theme or event is yet to be 

decided as it will depend on how much money is raised 

throughout the year.  

Please pay the £3 donation via ParentPay. The activities all take place outside 

so please ensure children are dressed for the weather.  

All children will need to come to school in their PE kits and wear trainers on 

this day.  


